
Canyon Crest School Community Council 
January 15, 2015 

 
Present:  Adele Youd, Dalene Owens, Justine Dorton, Alison Parker, Taz Murray, Garth Bird,  
Marci LeMonnier, Kori Pope, Tamela Blake 
 
Minutes:  Minutes of the November 14, 2014 meeting were read.  Alison Parker motioned that we 
approve the minutes.  Marci LeMonnier seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous in the 
affirmative. 
 
Business: 

1. Mr. Darren Johnson—Dr. Johnson and his family were in a serious car accident over the 
Winter Holiday break.  Mrs. Johnson was seriously injured and will require extensive 
hospitalization.  Dr. Johnson has been with his and family members, but is expected to return 
to work on January 20, 2015.  

2. mClass Proposal—Dalene Owens presented to the council information about mClass.  mClass 
is a program that works hand in hand with the DIBELS testing to inform teachers about how 
they can use the information.  The school currently has access to the mCLass program for the 
1st-3rd grades and Dalene and Adele Youd are requesting money for the 4th -6th grades 
implementation.  Dalene and Adele believe it would cost about $3000.  Adele will find out the 
actual cost and if it is a recurring cost.   

3. Trust Lands Money—There are several choice items on the Trust Lands list for the council to 
choose from when deciding how to spend the money.   They agreed that they needed to start 
by getting a feel of everyone’s priority list. 

 •Alison feels that professional development and funding the technology specialist should be 
priorities. 
 •Justine feels that technology specialist and mCLass would be her priorities.   
 •Marci feels that we should ask the teachers.   
 •Taz Murray stated that the school board would support more professional development.   
 •Tamela’s list would be technology specialist, technology professional development, and mClass.   
 •Kori would support the technology specialist, Promethean boards and all the equipment up and 
            working.   
  Adele was asked to find the cost of Fran and how much of the cost does the Trust Lands 
                      Money fund.  (Fran makes $17.61/hour.  She works 25 hours for 40 weeks which brings us 
                      to a total of approximately $16,000) 
  Adele was also asked to find out the cost of bulbs and such.  Tiffany McCloud felt that  
                      $1200 would more than cover the costs.  
  Adele was also asked to find the type of professional development the teachers would like 
to 
  have at Canyon Crest.   
 

4. Fund Raiser—The council determined that there would be no fundraiser sponsored by them 
this year.   

5. Advanced Students—The council is conscience of our advanced students.  They would like to 
look for more ways to advance their educational experience at Canyon Crest.   Along those 
lines, Canyon Crest continues to need additional Spanish books.   

 
Next meeting on February 11, 2015 at 4:00  
  


